
  

                                                                                                                                                          
 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

July 8, 2018 
 
Saturday, July 7th  

  9:00  Bill King req. by The Assumma Family 
  5:30  Neal Bovaird req. by Maureen Donohue 

 
Sunday, July 8th  
  7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
  of St. Patrick’s Parish 

  9:00  Henry King & Henry Blaney, Sr. req. by Kathleen  
  Blaney 

10:30  Robert Mangone req. by Bill & MaryAnne Riley 

12:00  Antonio Sottile req. by Mr. & Mrs. Chiara Saccetti 
  5:30  Michael & Sophie Parrino req. by the Family 
 
Monday, July 9th     

  9:00  Otto Siegwarth req. by The Meyer Family 

 
Tuesday, July 10th         

  9:00  Mary Elizabeth Growth (L) req. by Kathleen Growth 

 
Wednesday, July 11th    
  9:00  Marie Pauline Healy req. by John Healy 

 
Thursday, July 12th      

  9:00     Anna & William Hofving req. by Betty Goodman 

 
Friday, July 13th   

  9:00   Andrew Calvert req. by Evelyn Calvert 
 
Saturday, July 14th  

  9:00  Phyllis Reynolds req. by Deena LaMotta 
  5:30  Neal Bovaird req. by Nancy Murray 

  

Sunday, July 15th  
  7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
  of St. Patrick’s Parish 

  9:00  Joseph Muolo req. by Louis & AnnMarie Fusco 

10:30  For Fr. Joseph’s Intentions 

12:00  James Flynn req. by Teresa Flynn 
  5:30  Francesca Pieragostini req. by Nick & Rosa Cambareri 
 
 

RECENT COLLECTIONS: Not available at time of printing. Will be 
published in next week’s bulletin. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pray for the Sick 
Tatum Allen, Caroll Bancel, Virginia Barrett, Zoe Bonowitz, 
The Boyd Family, Walter Brady, Lauren Dittrich Bilyeu, 
Marianne Canetta, Dominick Cannavo, Kevin Cannon, Jose 
Luis Carmona, Michael Casarella, Maria Colon, Conner 
Curran, Laura Devens, Rosalie Divall, Marie Doescher, 
Frankie Dezell, Bridget Di Rocco, Maureen Doran, Lisa 
Doyle, Meghan Farrell,  Helen Flower, Jean Gallagher, 
Duane Goff,  Jeffrey Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, Bill 
Harkness, Margaret Harrington, Molly Henry, Debra Ferman, 
Francine M. Holley, Chester Hooper, Richard 
Hughes,Freeman Huntington, Christine Iannino,  Bill Killen, 
Maureen Laning, John Li Conti, Dominic Lombardi, Veronica 
Lopez, Joyce Kersh, Sean Macmenamin, John Magnotta, 
Kevin Mahoney,  Steve Mazzei, Jim Murphy, Anne Neto,  
John Pasquale, Edward Prihoto, Joan Rooney, Madeline 
Sanford, Chris Schate, Matthew Scherer, Thomas Valentine, 
William Vitro, Michael Walsh, Mia Wiltse, Christine Young, 
Eileen Riley Zawada, Magdalena Zikely and all who request 
our prayers. 
 
 

It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers. From time to time we start a new 
list to make sure that it is up-to-date.  If we have removed 
someone who should remain on the list or if you’d like to add 
someone, please call the parish office at 234-3344. 

 

Service Personnel Prayer List 
The names listed below are service personnel serving 
in our nation’s armed forces who are relatives of our 
parishioners.  Please keep them in your prayers.  

Darren Adler/Marines 
Charlie Carr /Air Force 

Richard Hughes/Marines 
Steven Scully/Marines 

 Thomas M. Stevenson/Army 
 
 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and protection 
on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  We, your children 
at St. Patrick’s, invoke your name on their behalf.  We 
are grateful for all you have given us and in return we are 
mindful of those who have less than we do.  Bless us all 
and keep us close to you.  May the example of your Son, 
Jesus Christ, be the strength that will make us one in 
you. This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 



From the Pastor’s Desk: 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
As you know by now, effective July 1st Cardinal Dolan 
appointed me as the new pastor of St. Patrick’s Parish. To 
let you know a bit about me, I grew up in St. Elizabeth’s 
Parish in the Washington Heights section of Manhattan. I 
attended the parish school and went on to graduate from 
Cardinal Hayes H.S. in the Bronx. I had always thought of 
the priesthood growing up but after graduation I was drawn 
to the life of a teaching Brother. After a brief time, I realized 
it was not for me and found employment in Con Edison. The 
thought of a priestly vocation always kept coming back into 
my mind and after 9 years at Con Edison; I entered the 
Seminary in Dunwoodie and was ordained in 1984. I have 
had 4 previous assignments: St. Brendan’s, Bronx; St. 
Anthony, Nanuet; St. Patrick’s Cathedral from 1996-2006, 
and then as pastor of Immaculate Heart of Mary, Scarsdale 
for the last 12 years. So once again I find myself in a parish 
dedicated to St. Patrick. I hope we will soon get to know 
each other and grow in faith together as a parish family. I 
am not too familiar with this part of Westchester but I hope 
to learn quickly, especially to learn where the good 
restaurants are! I am very happy to be here with you and I 
ask that you please keep me in your prayers. Please be 
patient with me as I get to know my way around and, most 
of all, to get to know each of you. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Msgr. John T. Ferry 

 

WORDS OF INSPIRATION: 
 

Enough is Enough 
 
Contentment doesn’t mean we are always happy about life 
events or deny the reality of pain.  We cultivate contentment by 
cultivating the inner witness who is able to respond to life from 
a place of calmness, peace and tranquility.  It means we honor 
that what is given to us in any moment is enough.  So it is the 
“still heart” -- the heart of equanimity -- that can welcome 
everything in.  Instead of always living with a sense of 
dissatisfaction about our lives, or anticipation over what comes 
next, we live in the knowledge that this moment contains 
everything we need to be at peace, to experience freedom, to 
develop compassion for ourselves and others, to find God.  We 
don’t need anything more and so we are content. 
 
    ~Christine Valters Painter 
    Lectio Divina, The Sacred Heart 

 

 
 
 

WE'RE ASKING FOR 
YOUR FEEDBACK! 

 
The Parish Pastoral Council has updated its Constitution 
and By-Laws and would like parishioners to have the 
chance to review and comment on the document before the 
final version is adopted. There are 2 ways you can do this: 
 
Go to the parish website at stpatricksbedford.org and click 
on the link there to read a PDF of the document and send 
any comments you may have to: 
stpatsbedfordPC@gmail.com. 
 

OR 
 
Pick up a printed copy of the document at the Parish Office 
and send your written comments in care of the Parish 
Pastoral Council back to the Parish Office or drop them off 
there.   
 
The deadline for feedback is August 15, 2018. We 
appreciate your help with this!! 
 

Thank you! 
 
 

 

FOOD COLLECTION:  The Northern Westchester 

Community Center is operating on limited hours in 
July and August.  The center will only be open for 15 
days during July and 18 days during August. They are 
closed July 1st through 9th and at the end of the month 
from the 29th to 31st.  They are also closed August 5th 
to 13th.  The Food Drive is suspended until 
September.   
 
Whatever food that comes in would be stored 
downstairs until one of the deliverers can take it 
during the months of July and August. 
 
The Community Center receives fresh produce during 
the summer and people are welcome to share their 
spare crops but they have to deliver them directly to 
the center so that they are fresh. For further info 
please contact Diane Bamford at (914) 588-9666. 

 
 

mailto:stpatricksbedford.org
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Not on FORMED yet? Go to seas.formed.org. Click on 
Register, then enter your name, email address and desired 
password. You are now registered to enjoy the free parish 
subscription which gives you 24/7 access to over 300 quality 
Catholic on line programs, 99+ movies, 101+ audios, & 98+ 
Ebooks. This week Study: True Reformers, Session 1: Saint 
Thomas Moore.  Read: Married Saints and Blesseds 
Through the Centuries or Listen to: Religious Liberty: 
Threats in America Today.  Also listen to:  
St. Kateri Tekakwitha: Lily of the Mohawks. 

 
 

 
Power in My Hands Premiere Coming To New York: A film 
for our time for individuals, families, teens, young adults, 
single, married, priests and religious. 
Do you believe that prayer can bring hope to the world? Come 
to the premiere of a feature length film that shows the beauty 
of the Rosary and the miracles that occur from Mary’s 
intercession. Your prayer life won’t be the same after hearing 
from this all-star cast about the moments when their lives 
changed forever. View a preview, and purchase tickets for 
the July 12 premiere, 7pm at the DGA Theatre, by visiting 
www.powerinmyhandsthemovie.com. 

 
 

 
The Archdiocese of New York Development Office will be 
sponsoring free seminars which will be a source of 
important information and an opportunity to introduce 
Planned Giving options: 
 
Remember the Archdiocese of New York or St. Patrick’s 
in your will ~ Create a gift that pays you and leaves a 
legacy for the Archdiocese or St. Patrick’s ~ Leave a 
lasting legacy by making a gift of Life Insurance to the 
Archdiocese or St. Patrick’s. 
 
To learn more, please call a gift planning specialist at  
646-794-3317 or email plannedgiving@archny.org. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

MARIAPOLIS 2018 
Annual Summer gathering organized by the Focolare 
 July 13th through 15th. Activities for all ages: 
presentations, discussions, music, workshop, prayer & 
recollection, programs for youth.  Nursery available for 
children ages 4 and under.  
For more information write to:  
luminosa.office@gmail.com or call (845) 229-0230. 

 

 

Festa Italiana and Procession: 
The Church of St. John the Evangelist and Our Lady of  
Mount Carmel Church will hold its annual “Festa Italiana” on 
July 12th, 13th, 14th, and 15th, 2018 on the Church grounds of 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Church at 92 South Lexington 
Avenue, White Plains, NY 10606. Thurs. & Fri. 6:00 pm -11:00 
pm, Sat. 5:00 -11:00 pm and  
Sun. 2:00 pm -8:00 pm. 
 
Please join the “Procession of the Statue of  
Our Lady of Mount Carmel on Sunday, July 15th for a public 
procession of prayer to honor the Virgin Mary. Worshipers in the 
procession of the Patron Saint will assemble in front of the 
Church at 12:30pm. The procession will begin at 1:00pm followed 
by the celebration of Holy Mass at 2:00pm. For more information 
please call Andrea at 914-948-5909 or email 
andrea@sjeolmc.org. 
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